
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

15. RESULTS OF REVIEW OF RIVERSIDE PLANTING SITES 
 
 The Board considered a report on the results of the review of riverside planting at two sites chosen by 

the Board in April 2004. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That remedial work be carried out on sites 1 and 2 as recommended in the report, funded by 

the Greenspace Unit. 
 
 3. That the report conclusions be shared with all designers who have an input into riverside 

planting projects in Christchurch, in order to design more appropriately for future plantings. 
 
 4.  That the report conclusions be passed on to the Greenspace Utilities and Maintenance Team. 
 
 5. That riverside planting at these two sites be maintained in such a way that the detractions 

outlined in the report are not repeated in the future. 
 
 


